
 

ADRA Appeal Announcements 2023 
 

Week Starting: 24 September 2023 

Sophea is determined to give her children a bright future. A tragic road accident and fourteen 
months in hospital forced her family to take on debt, entrapping them deeper into the cycle of 
poverty.  

October is ADRA’s Appeal month. Give a family a brighter future by provide mothers like Sophea 
with the training and resources they need to overcome hardship and give their family a brighter 
future. 

Share Sophea’s story with your church community: www.adra.org.nz/appeal-resources/  
Give a family a brighter future: www.adra.org.nz/future/  

 

Week Starting: 1 October 2022  

ADRA Appeal: Special Offering 7 October (This Sabbath) 

This week, ADRA is collecting a special offering. This offering will equip mothers like Sophea with the 
skills and resources they need to earn a steady income, create thriving businesses, overcome debt 
and poverty, and give their families a brighter future.  

Give your offering online today: www.adra.org.nz/future/  

 

Week Starting: 8 October 2022  

Together as the church, we’re acting as Jesus’ hands and feet by serving people facing poverty and 
hardship.  

Through serving those most in need, we’re giving families a brighter future and showing them a 
glimpse of God’s hope and love for them.  

Your generous support of the ADRA Appeal throughout October will ensure we can continue to help 
families overcome poverty and hardship.  
www.adra.org.nz/future/ 

 

Week Starting: 15 October 2022  

Your support throughout October has given a brighter future to more families facing poverty and 
hardship – thank you!  

Your commitment to serving others is bringing hope and help to those most in need.  
Let’s continue to work together to give families a bright future free from poverty. 
www.adra.org.nz/future/  
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